
29 January 2008

Mr M Connor
Headteacher
Caistor Yarborough School 
Grimsby Road
Caistor 
Market Rasen
Lincolnshire
LN7 6QZ

Dear Mr Connor

Ofsted survey inspection programme – 14-19 reforms

Thank you for your hospitality and co-operation, and that of the staff and 
students I met during my visit on the 23 January as part of our survey on 14-
19 developments in the local area.

The visit provided valuable information which will contribute to our national 
evaluation and reporting. Published reports are likely to list the names of the 
contributing institutions, but individual institutions will not be identified in the 
main text.

Your students speak highly of their school and stressed their appreciation of 
the sense of community and mutual support. They particularly value being 
known and understood by teachers who guided them well when they had to 
choose their option subjects and are preparing them well for the next stage in 
their education. The breadth and relevance of the curriculum is giving them 
the grounding for future success at work.   

If there are any points or aspects of the visit you wish to discuss, please get 
in touch. As we will be evaluating the survey, you may be contacted in the 
future to find out your views. I hope you will contribute to this evaluation. 
Thank you once again.

Yours sincerely

Brian Dower
Additional Inspector 

Alexandra House
33 Kingsway
London
WC2B 6SE   
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